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Dear Mr Waldron, 

Receive greetings from the headteacher of Nyandiwa Primary School, staff and the entire community.  This 

is our first communication with you this year.  We have started the year on a good note, and we hope this 

applies to you. 

We are very proud of you and to be associated with Buckingham Park Church of England Primary School as 

our link school.  We do thank and appreciate you for all the support you are giving our school, plus the 

support you are intending to give. 

The face of the School has changed greatly simply because of your support.  May God bless you and your 

entire Buckingham Park community. 

The current season in Kenya is too hot.  There is drought and getting water in the region is not easy.  One 

may find himself/herself not covering with a blanket at night because of the hot temperature.  We believe 

that the situation will be back to normal in March. 

Last year we were 14 teachers in number.  This year we are 12 teachers because two retired at the age of 60 

years at the end of December, and another teacher is to retire by the end of June this year.  This means that 

we will only be 11 teachers by June. 

I hope the Government will post some teachers to replace those who have retired.   We have already placed 

a request for the same. 

We wish you well in everything.  May the Lord be with you and the entire community.  Pass our best regard 

to the staff, pupils and church. 

Read from the book of Numbers 6: 24-26. 

Be blessed. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bartholomew Opiyo Riako 

 


